
        September 16, 2024 

To all of our Residents and Owners, 

With the close of the Legislative Session there were many changes as to how 

HOA’s conduct business.  One that is mandatory by January 2025 is a website 

for your community.  The Board realizes that Sentry does provide the owners 

with one, CommunityPro, however the Board felt that it would be a valuable 

asset to have a “Camelot by the Lake” website to be more inclusive of 

everyone here.  This would allow both owners and tenants to stay informed 

in real time.  It will also give potential buyers/renters a quick glimpse into 

our community and provide necessary documents including the Rules and 

Regulations to all at your fingertips. 

Please keep in mind that CommunityPro will still be used and updated for 

owners only.  All the required documents will still be located in their 

appropriate file.  

At this time, we welcome the community to access this new and exciting 

website at; www.camelotbtl.com.  Keep checking back for new updates!!     

 

 

 

http://www.camelotbtl.com/

